Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

May 21, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 5 7 4 § 2024

REITERATION ON THE SUBMISSION OF COMPLETION REPORT ON THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF PROJECT INITIATIVES FOR THE
INSTRUCTIONAL LEADERSHIP TRAINING (ILT)

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Concerning Regional Memorandum No. 254, s. 2024, this Office, through the
Human Resource Development Division (HRDD), reiterates the Submission of the
Completion Report on the Implementation of Project Initiatives of the school
heads who participated in the Instructional Leadership Training (ILT): Strengthening
Learning Conditions for Early Literacy on or before June 28, 2024, through this link
https:/ /bit.ly/ILT-completion-report.

2. For inquiries and concerns, contact Dr. Harvie D. Villamor, Chief of HRDD,
through hrdd.region8a@deped.gov.ph.

3: Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.

EVELYN R. FETALVERO CESO IV
Regional Director?’

Enclosure: None
Reference: As stated
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